
Quail Creek Lady Putters 
Luncheon/Meeting 

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 

President Janet Wegner called the meeting to order. 

Old Business 
• Annual renewal of membership for 2019 is due by January 

31st at $15.00.  Staff and officers for 2019 were introduced. 
•

2019 Putter Support Staff 

Putting Course Set Up - Kathy Guy 
Scorecards & Chips – Saville Gardner 
Sunshine – Suzan Bryceland 
Publicity – Peggy McGee 
Photography – Sylvia Butler 
Statistician – Lynda Pilcher 
Web Master – Cathy Thiele 
Monday Morning Message – Janet Wegner 
Fill in – Becky Ashin 

2019 Putter Officers 

President – Janet Wegner 
Vice-President – Sharon Schoen 
Treasurer – Lynda Pilcher 
Secretary – Monte Hudson 
Membership Chair – Vicki Mahr 
Ex officio Board Member - Cathy Thiele 



Treasurers Report - See attached detailed report 
Lynda Pilcher, treasurer, reported the following. 

Balance brought forward $2173.08 
Total income $2073.00 
Total expenses $1941.09 
Balance of $2304.99 

New Business and Upcoming events 

• Girls Just Want to Have Fun - Thursday, January 
24, 2018 Playing with the 9ers and the 18 holers. 

• Arrive at 11;30, shotgun start at 12:30. 23 putters 
signed up to play. 

• Moonlight Madness - Friday, March 22, 2019 
• Betsy Martin and Kathy Thiele will head the event.  

Volunteers, Julie Mocek, Jill Wibbenhorst, Kaye 
Siblik, Sylvia Perry, Heidi Mours, Kathy Guy, 
Frances Martin, Kimberly Nichols 

• Wear Red for Valentines Day – Wednesday, Feb 
13, 2019 

• QCLP will be hosted by Saddlebrook Ranch – 
Wednesday, April 10, 2019. 



AWARD WINNERS (5 Week awards) –  

Presentation by Janet Wegner & Lynda Pilcher 

Money hole winners 
• Donna Bruell 
• Frannie Vanselow 
• Lynda Pilcher 
• Lou Moultrie 
• Mary Jo Schupmann 
• Neila Kozel 
• Peggy Brown 
• Janet Wegner 

First time under 40 (without handicap) 
• Jill Eisele 37 
• Julie Mocek 39 
• Maridell Dixon 39 
• Mary Liechty 38 
• Pam Codd 39 



Coveted Quail (low net)  
Fay Shapiro 29.20 

Low Gross Score 
Jan Ederle 34.67 

Trophy for this category has been lost and will be replaced 
prior to next luncheon. 

Most holes in one  
Debbie Ettinger 14 

Yoshie Hennessy 14 

Gift Cards  
Presentation by Sharon Schoen 

38 putters received gift cards of $8.00 each 

Alma Cavaletto    Barbara DeLange 

Barbara Sobiech    Betsy Martin 

Cathy Thiele     Diane Dodd 



Emelie Ortega    Fay Shapiro 

Frannie Vanselow    Frieda Hyles 

Gloria Contreras    Heidi Mours 

Janet Wegner    Jill Wibbenhorst 

Joanne Nash     Joyce Walton 

Judy Michael     Julie Mocek 

Kathy Guy     Kim France 

Kim Nichols     Lucy Harrison 

Lynda Nichols    Mary Liechty 

Mary Ann Hoyt    Monte Hudson 

Neila Kozel     Peggy Brown 

Sally Newton     Sharon Schoen 

Suzan Bryceland    Sylvia Butler 

Sylvia Perry     Teresa Buttelman 

Valerie Contanche   Vicki Mahr 

Wendy Van Dyck    Yoshie Hennessy 

The next luncheon will be Wednesday, March 6, 2019. 

Meeting adjourned by Janet Wegner, QCLP President 



 


